STATE OF TENNESSEE
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION
DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES
William R. Snodgrass - Tennessee Tower
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11t Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-1102

May 7, 2019

The Honorable Roger Pafford
Mayor, City of Camden

P.O. Box 779

110 Hwy 641 South

Camden, TN 38320

RE: Wastewater Compliance Evaluation Inspection
Camden Spray Irrigation System

SOP-15022, Benton County,

Dear Mayor Pafford,

On May 2, 2019, a Compliance Evaluation Inspection of the Camden’s Spray Irrigation
System was conducted. The City of Camden’s Spray Irrigation System is permitted
under State Operating Permit # SOP-15022. Present during the inspection were Mr. John
Beasley (Superintendent of Water), Mr. Anthony French (WWTP Operator), Mr. David
Tuck (WWTP Operator), and Mr. Steve Pudlo (Consulting Engineer).

During the inspection it was learned that the spray irrigation system was not fully
completed due to the contractor not following the Specifications and Plans approved by
the Division. Iunderstand this will push completion to the middle or late summer of
2019.

Several fully functional spray field areas were inspected and the remote control
operations observed. This new remote control technology should allow for greater
operational control of the system and greater flexibility in operating the spray system.

Mayor Roger Pafford
May 7, 2019
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I appreciate the courtesy shown to me during the inspection. If you have any questions or
comments please contact me at (731)-512-1313 or by email at Roger.Orgain@tn.gov.

Sincerely,

Gager 7™

Roger Orgain
Division of Water Resources
Jackson Environmental Field Office

Cc: John Beasley, Superintendent of Water
David Tuck, WWTP Operator
Anthony French, WWTP Operator
Steve Pudlo, Consulting Engineer



